Dear City Council,

| am writing in hopes that | may be granted permission to serve ice cream from my trailer outside of
Dennis Martin's Accounting practice on Tuesday, September 17, 2024, from 3:00-6:00 pm. | have been
hired by James Copley, him, and his wife, Leah, have purchased Dennis's practice, and thought it would
be nice to throw an Ice cream social for Dennis's retirement, and to also introduce themselves to our
community. Please allow me to conduct this one time 3-hour event to show Dennis our appreciation for
his many dedicated years of service to our community, as well as giving a warm welcome to the Copley's.
Thank you for your consideration in this matter, it is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Robin L Hartsock



